
 

Roger Minor 

 
3512 6

th
 Ave. SE 

Decatur, AL 35603 

 

Phone: 1-800-633-3936 

Fax: 1-256-353-0132 

Roger@visionwheel.com 

 

March 5, 2013 

Adam Joiner 

Vice President 

Joiner Construction 

 

Dear Adam Joiner, 

This letter is to thank you on the great job Joiner Construction has done at our facility.  

The scope of work included all civil work, a 25’ wide x 192’ long lean to addition, 

concrete slab, electrical, retainer wall, sidewalks, and steps per prints and specs.  The 

civil work included:  cut and remove trees and brush along the East drainage ditch for 

approximately 250’, install rip-rap along the creek bank and where needed, erosion 

control, construct building pad, install 18” RCP to carry the storm water from the ditch 

along South Field Drive, install 4” of compacted dense grade base for driveway beside 

the new building and the entire truck dock area, construct a temporary road where the 

existing drive was, final grade, seed and mulch disturbed areas.  The total contract 

amount for this project was $239,491.00.  Thank you once again for the great job and I 

look forward to doing business with Joiner Construction in the future.  
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